
 

Phonics Corner 

Play I spy with your 

children, ‘what can 

you find with the let-

ter beginning ‘s’. 

Lost Property 

If  your child misplaces any items, you can check the lost 

property drawers. These are located under the covered area 

outside the Robins/Otters room. With a clear label on them. 

REMINDER 

There are still limited spaces available in Yorkie’s for 

the upcoming Half Term in February. If your child re-

quires a space please email: 

yorkiesdaycare@hotmail.com 

  
 

 

 

All the children have settled in well at the 

Pre-school. 

Gentle reminder to bring your children 
in with gloves as the weather is very 
cold for their little hands. 
Also please don’t forget to speak and 
read to your children about chicks [ this 
was in the last news letter]. 
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Snack for Rainbows 

If your child stays in Rain-
bows all day, please 
could you remember to 
send a snack for the  af-
ternoon. This can be put 
in a separate pot in their 
lunchbox marked 
‘rainbow snack’. If you 

send in grapes for your child’s snack, please 
can they be cut in half. 

Garden development fund 

Our lovely new Water equipment you 

raised money for will arrive before the 

half term. 

School Fund 

We do appreciate a regular half term-

ly contribution of £10.00. 

Many Thanks 

  
11th Feb Open Day 

14th –18th Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

it is with excitement that I write to tell you that Ebony is 

the proud mummy of 5 beautiful puppies...born between 2-

5pm on Thursday 20th January. 2 black colour like and 3 

apricot like their daddy. 

It was all very relaxed and calm- she instinctually knew 

what to do and only one needed a bit of help to take it's 

first breath after (think of the dad in 101 Dalmations with 

the towel rubbing the puppy!!)  

They are all feeding well, so we need to make sure that 

continues to happen. Ebony is being amazing and loving all 

the extra food and fresh meat and fish she is being given! 

That' s all we need to do- she does all the rest. 

I will send you all some photos via Tapestry very soon. Eb-

ony sends her love to all the children - I know she misses 

York Road. 

 

See you all soon, Diane Frainer. 
 

Feeling Good Week  

At nursery we are busy planning our annual 'Feeling Good 

Week'. Week Beginning Monday 7th 2022. 

You will find details attached.  


